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Vol. 29, No. 18 
October 22, 1998

MEMO TO: University Community

FROM: David Wemer

SUBJECT: American Red Cross Blood Drive

An American Red Cross Blood Drive will be held in the SIUE Morris University Center, 
Conference Center, on Wednesday, October 28, and Thursday, October 29, from 10:00 a.m. to 
3:00 p.m. This event is being sponsored by Greek Council and the St. Louis Regional Office of 
the American Red Cross

For more information, contact Lisa Ramsey in the Kimmel Leadership Center at 
(618) 650-2686 or the American Red Cross in St. Louis at 1-800-GIVE-LIFE.

be: Chrono
/i le

DW/NE/lw


	Edwardsville Bulletin: October 22, 1998 (No. 18)
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1423084335.pdf.N9XU9

